
Department of Psychology 

Wall Painting by 3rd year Students (Batch of 2024) 

 

The 3rd year students of B.A. Psychology Honors made a wall painting next to the staff-room, 

over the course of their last week (6th to 10th May, 2024) in the Department, before 

graduating. The initiative was led by a few students who made the rough layout and prepared 

the painting of the entire tree, over multiple days, and the entire batch used their hand-

imprints to adorn the branches of the tree, writing their names near their imprints, leaving 

behind a legacy. The activity was thoroughly enjoyed by all students.  

 

                

            

 


